
 
 

 

THE WALDEN SCHOOL 
Young Musicians Program 
 
Junior Conservatory Camp/Walden School 
Alumni Reunion Concert 

 
Friday, July 20, 2018 
7:30 pm 
Louise Shonk Kelly Recital Hall 
Dublin School 
Dublin, New Hampshire 
 
 

Tonight’s Composers Forum is dedicated to the founders of the  
Junior Conservatory Camp and The Walden School:  

Grace Newsom Cushman, Lynn Taylor Hebden, David Hogan, and Pamela Layman Quist. 
 

 
*** 

Chaconne for the Left Hand Alone (1877) J. S. Bach 
  Arr. Johannes Brahms 

Nnenna Ogwo, piano 
 
 
Piano Sonata, Sz. 80 (1926) Béla Bartók 
   I.      Allegro Moderato 
   II.    Sostenuto e pesante 
   III.  Allegro molto 

Alan Shewmon, piano 
 
 
Khse Buon (1980) Chinary Ung 
Four Strings 
 
Grey Neon Life (2011) Edward Hamel    

Seth Parker Woods, cello 
 
 

Improvisation Dana Jessen 
Eric Wubbels 

Sam Pluta  
Dana Jessen, bassoon 
Eric Wubbels, piano 
Sam Pluta, eletcronics 

 
 

Aerial, in memoriam Flore Wende (1986) David Hogan 
Stephen Coxe, piano 



 
Please see pages 6-7 of the festival program book for the full 2018 Concert Series schedule. 
  
ABOUT THE WALDEN SCHOOL 
The Walden School, founded in 1972, is a summer music school, camp, and festival offering programs that emphasize 
creativity and community, specifically through the study of composition, musicianship, improvisation, and choral singing. In 
residence on the beautiful campus of the Dublin School in Dublin, New Hampshire, Walden provides an inspiring retreat-
like environment ideal for creative music making.  
 
The Walden School's 2018 programs include the Young Musicians Program for students ages 9 to 18, and the Creative 
Musicians Retreat for adults. The School's Concert Series showcases free public performances by renowned artists and 
ensembles that work closely with program participants.  
 
The Walden School has twice been awarded a Chamber Music America/ASCAP Adventurous Programming Award, has 
won a New Music Educator Award from the American Music Center (now New Music USA), has been a finalist for the 
National Arts and Humanities Youth Program Award, and in 2017, was awarded a Ewing Arts Award. The Walden School 
is the successor organization to the Junior Conservatory Camp. The Walden School is a 501(c)3 organization, supported by 
major foundations, corporations, and hundreds of generous individual donors. For more information about The Walden 
School, visit our website at www.waldenschool.org. 
 

P.O. Box 432, Dublin, New Hampshire, 03444  
(603) 563-8212 

concerts@waldenschool.org 


